
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 22, 2022 

 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Donates $15,000 to Vermont 

Elementary School 

 

Muscoy, CA.- On Friday, April 22, 2022, Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. 

presented a $15,000 donation check to Vermont Elementary School in 

San Bernardino to go towards the building of a brand-new playground for 

the students. Vermont Elementary School falls under the maps of 

unincorporated areas in the Fifth District and donations like this one help 

assist the school serve their student’s recreational needs. 

 

“Vermont Elementary holds a special place in my heart. I know how 

important playgrounds are for the growth of our young students. The 

agility, endurance, and creativity skills that are built up in our lives starts 

right here on the playground. Vermont Elementary serves a lot of 

underserved students in our district and the redevelopment of this 

playground will make a difference in the perspective their students have 

on attending school. These children are our future, and it is our duty to 

protect and support them in any way we possibly can.” 

-Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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